PUBLIC NOTICE
New model for Producing Court
Transcripts in Ontario, Effective June 9, 2014

On June 9, 2014 the Ministry of the Attorney General is implementing a new model for producing court transcripts in Ontario.

If you are ordering court transcripts on or after June 9, 2014, you must now select and contact an independent, authorized court transcriptionist from the List of Authorized Court Transcriptionist for Ontario.

The list is administered and maintained by an independent service provider and is available online:

www.courttranscriptontario.ca

This website contains information on the new model for producing court transcripts in Ontario, including how to place a transcript order.

For more information:
Email:  info@courttranscriptonartio.ca
Telephone: 1-800-6458113

